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Letter dated 11 June 2004 from the Secretary-General addressed
to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to convey the attached communication, dated 8 June 2004,
which I received from the Secretary-General of the North Atlantic Treaty
Organization (see annex). I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter
and its annex to the attention of the members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan
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Annex
Letter dated 8 June 2004 from the Secretary-General of the North
Atlantic Treaty Organization addressed to the Secretary-General

In accordance with Security Council resolution 1088 (1996), I attach the
monthly report on SFOR operations for April 2004 (see enclosure). I would
appreciate your making the present letter and its enclosure available to the Security
Council.

(Signed) Jaap de Hoop Scheffer


